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Submission: As a local resident, I strongly oppose this variation from Solo water. It will create some concerning stagnating
waters in the creek and may be of major concern for the local residents health and wellbeing. Young children swim in the
lagoon and this would be a great concern if treated effluent waters were allowed to be disposed of there. I cannot imagine the
health risks for those people swimming in the lagoon! There are other more sensible options available for this proposal and I
would like those other options considered and this particular variation rejected!





